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January 11th, 2021


President and Members of City Council
City of Pittsburgh


	RE:	LOA Authorization Extension Amendment
		 

Dear Members of City Council:

Attached is a proposed Resolution amending Resolution 849 of 2017, entitled “Resolution providing for the letting, for and during the calendar years 2018, 2019, and 2020, of Contracts and for the use of existing Contracts for professional services including planning, architectural, engineering, and real estate services as well as construction administration, management and inspection services related to the assessment, design, construction and maintenance of the City’s capital assets, including infrastructure, buildings and land as needed by the various Departments of the City of Pittsburgh. Funding for these services are to come from the Capital Budget and the projects supported by the professional services” to allow for continuation of services for ongoing projects previously assigned under the existing on-call Contracts through December 31st, 2021.


	Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested.

						Sincerely,




						Karina Ricks
						Director
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